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Deadline for Voting on 2018 Antitrust Writing Awards Fast
Approaching
Antitrust Connect Editor · Tuesday, February 6th, 2018

The voting deadline for the 2018 Antitrust Writing Awards has been extended to February 16. The
Antitrust Writing Awards is a joint initiative between Concurrences Review and the George
Washington University Law School.

The deadline for submitting articles was December 2017, and nominations for more than 600
papers were received. The Awards Editorial Committee selected 92 academic articles, 134 business
articles, and 24 soft law articles.

All of the shortlisted articles are temporarily available for free on the Awards website.

Winners will be announced at a Gala Dinner on Tuesday, April 10, in Washington, D.C., the night
before the American Bar Association Section of Antitrust Law Spring Meeting. Bill Kovacic and
Andrew Finch, among others, will give remarks and present the awards.
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